
 

 

 
 
5th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are delighted to announce that there will be a drop in session on May 22nd from 
3.00pm – 4.30pm with the Chesil Early Help workers. This is an informal opportunity to access 
some support for your child without judgement from an external source. The Early Help Team can 
offer support for a range of different matters including behaviour strategies at home and emotional 
support for you and your child.  
 
Our Vice Principal (Sally Emms) in charge of Special Education Needs will also be present to 
discuss any concerns relating to this.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school via email (pmidworth@budmouth-aspirations.org) 
or through the school office if you wish to discuss this further. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Phil Midworth 
Vice Principal 
Budmouth Academy 
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